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NOTICE OF PROPOSED AWARDS
Clean Transportation Program
Grant Solicitation GFO-24-606
California’s National Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Formula Program – Solicitation 2
July 23, 2025

On December 19, 2024, the California Energy Commission (CEC) released a Grant Funding Opportunity titled “California’s National Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Formula Program – Solicitation 2.” This competitive grant solicitation was an offer to fund projects that will strategically deploy publicly accessible, high-powered, direct current fast charger infrastructure to support electric vehicle travel along major corridors of the state highway system as required under the National Electric Vehicle Infrastructure (NEVI) formula program.

The grant solicitation announced the availability of up to $107 million to fund agreements resulting from this solicitation and that the CEC, at its sole discretion, reserves the right to increase or reduce the amount of funds available under this solicitation.

The attached table, “Notice of Proposed Awards,” identifies each applicant selected and recommended for funding by CEC staff and includes the amount of recommended funding and score. As explained in the table’s footnotes, some proposed awards are contingent upon revisions to the proposed project.

Funding of proposed projects resulting from this solicitation is contingent upon the approval of these projects at a publicly noticed CEC Business Meeting and execution of a grant agreement. This notice is posted on the CEC’s website at: https://www.energy.ca.gov/funding-opportunities/solicitations.

Questions and debriefing requests should be directed to:

Marissa Sutton, Commission Agreement Officer
Telephone: (916) 237-2515
E-mail: marissa.sutton@energy.ca.gov
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